Attention High School Dancers:
Be Part of 7he Place to Be Show Opener!

Dancers in 9th-12th grade have the opportunity to perform in The Place to Be show Opener!
This is an optional performance opportunity, however our veteran BRAVO dancers can attest
it's always a highlight of the spring session! BRAVO Alumni Annie Langkamp will be
choreographing the Opener to "The Place to Be" by The Scarlet Opera

Dancers who wish to perform in Opener will need to attend mandatory rehearsal on:

Sunday, April 27th* from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Cost is $25.00 per Dancer. Please bring cash or a check to Opener rehearsal, along with
your own lunch, beverages, and sneakers.

Dancers will need to order a show production shirt on their own when that order form
becomes available. Dancers who attend private lessons, or are class helpers/assistants will
not need to order a show shirt as they will be receiving one from the BRAVO Office.

Dancers will also need to provide their own black bottoms (i.e. black leggings, black pants,
black shorts, etc) and black shoes (i.e. black sneakers, black jazz shoes, etc) to complete
their costume! Dancers will wear their hair in whatever style their first class dance requires.

Please sign-up in the studio’s Lobby Board, and we will see you at rehearsal on
Sunday, April 27th at 11:00 AM!

*Attendance is required on April 27th if you would like to be part of Opener. There will
be no make-up date. Please make this a priority if you would like to participate!



